From: Adam Hykes

To: House Fisheries
Subject: District 31 BoF constituent pick
Date: Thursday, September 03, 2020 9:49:31 AM

Hello Legislature,
I am giving my input as a citizen and not as a staffer of Representative Vance.
I propose that all of the proposed appointees be confirmed to the board of fisheries.

They each seem to have a particular back ground, very different from one another.
This may seem to be incompatible, but I see it as representation from all different fields of
fishing.

If they can be adults and work together through differences, then I think each fishing industry
will have adequate representation at the table. And if they don't work out, then they get
replaced in a few years. Thats democracy.

I'm willing to give them all a try. Confirm all of them.

-Adam Levi Hykes
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